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Thursday, March 16, 2023 

 
 The Speaker advised Members that due to the inclement weather and closure of 
Government offices in the metro area, the House would not sit at 1:30 p.m. on Thursday, 
March 16. The House will reconvene at 1:30 p.m. on Tuesday, March 21, 2023 as 
scheduled. 

 
 
 
 

Sandra Barnes 
Clerk of the House of Assembly 

 


